
h Dia doras riamh n Hgf Parish of St Joseph & St Benildus & St Mary        
SUNDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 2024 – TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 CONTACTS 
Fr Liam Power PP  051 348 077 
Fr Bobby Power  051 348 077 
Fr Ray Liddane   051 874 284 
Parish Office/Sacristy 
 051 348 077 
 

 
 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday - 9 am to 1 pm 
 

 
 

PARISH SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday 11 am – 2 pm 
 
 
 

PARISH EMAIL/WEBSITE 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
jbmparish.com 
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER EMAIL ITEMS 
Email: jbmnews@gmail.com by 
Wednesday each week at 12 pm  
 
 

 

BAPTISMS, WEDDINGS &  
CERTIFICATE REQUESTS 
Email: parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
 

 
 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
www.facebook.com/josephand 
benildus/ 
 

 
 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASSES 
St. Joseph & Benildus Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-joseph-and-st-benildus-waterford 
St. Mary’s Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-marys-church-waterford 
 

 
 
 

 

MASS & SERVICE TIMES 
St Joseph & St Benildus Church 
Mass: Sunday 
5.45 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
9.30 am – Children’s Liturgy Mass 
12.00 noon 
Mass: Monday to Friday 
7.30 am & 10.30 am 
Mass: Saturday 
10.30 am & Novena Prayer 
Holydays of Obligation 
5.45 pm Vigil, 7.30 am & 10.30 am 
(or as announced) 
Confessions 
Saturday after 10.30 am Mass or 
on request 
 

St Mary’s Church 
Mass: Sunday 
7.15 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
10.45 am 
Holydays of Obligation 
10.45 am (or as announced) 
 

 
 
 
SAFEGUARDING 
The Safeguarding Representatives 
for the Parish of St. Joseph & St 
Benildus & St. Mary’s are Michael 
Maher and Mary O’Sullivan. 
If you have a safeguarding concern, 
contact the Diocesan Designated 
Liaison Person, Fr John Harris at 
087 966 1959 or Anne Walsh at 
089 4858845. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Sandra Thompson, Dunhill & Tramore, Co. Waterford 

ANNIVERSARIES / REMEMBRANCE 
Reginald & Constance Nolan, Frankie & Austin King 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS THIS  
WEEKEND 31 AUGUST/1 SEPTEMBER 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: John Hearne Jnr (Anniversary) 
9.30 am: Gene Murphy (Anniversary) 
12 Noon: Fr George Wadding (Anniversary) 
 Mary Kilgallen (Month’s Mind) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:   
10.45 am:  Bridget Power (Anniversary) 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS NEXT  
WEEKEND 7/8 SEPTEMBER 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: James & Elizabeth O’Sullivan & Family (Ann) 
9.30 am: William & Kevin Kenneally (Anniversary) 
12 Noon: Tony & Mary Mescall (Anniversary) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Tony Barden (Anniversary) 
  John & Brian Sheridan (Anniversary) 
  Rose & Paddy Morrissey (Anniversary) 
  John & Bridget Keane (Anniversary) 
10.45 am:  Ben Aylward (1st Anniversary) 

BEREAVEMENT INFORMATION EVENING 
Anam Cara are holding an online information evening for 
bereaved parents on Tuesday 3rd of September at 7 pm. To 
register for the event, go to: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqf-
6gqT4vGtf09D7YFGe9vJbbfNz82QEA. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 
The monthly St. Vincent de Paul gate collection will take 
place at all Masses next weekend (7/8 September). Thanks 
for your generous support. 

CHILDREN'S LITURGY MASS 
The Children's Liturgy Mass will resume on Sunday 8th 
September at 9.30 am at St. Joseph & Benildus Church. We 
are looking for parent volunteers to join the team of 
leaders. If anyone is interested please contact the parish 
office at 051-348077 or parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 

CHAIR YOGA 
Classes will commence on Monday 9th September at 11 am 
at Benildus Parish Centre for a duration of 6 weeks.  Cost: 
€ 50.  Contact: Eleanor Carlton at 087-7790542. 

FRIENDSHIP LUNCH 
Monday 9th September at 12.30 pm at the Cove Bar, 
Dunmore Road, Waterford.  All very welcome. 

ANAM CARA MEETING 
Anam Cara South East will host its monthly Parent Evening 
for bereaved parents on Tuesday 10th September at 7:15 
pm in the Brandon House Hotel, New Ross. This event is 
free and open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age 
your child died, the circumstances of their death, or 
whether their death was recent or not. Please contact 
Anam Cara on info@anamcara.ie or 085-2888888 for any 
queries. 

AUTISM CHAMPION TRAINING 
An Autism-Friendly Champion informative session will be 
held on Tuesday, September 17th, from 9:30 am to 12:30 
pm at The Viking Hotel, Waterford. This free event 
provides practical advice and resources to foster inclusive 
environments for individuals with autism. Whether you 
are a parent, educator, or community member, this 
training is perfect for anyone looking to make a difference. 
For more information and to register, visit 
https://www.eventbrite.ie. 

CHURCH COLLECTION 
24/25 August 2024 - € 2,540 

7.30 AM MASS RESUMING 
The 7.30 am Mass will resume on 
Monday 2nd September at St. Joseph 
& Benildus Church.   

RELICS OF ST BERNADETTE TO 
VISIT DIOCESE 
The programme of events for the 
visit of the relics of St Bernadette to 
our Diocese on the 17th and 18th of 
September is now available. Events 
will be held at the Cathedral of the 
Most Holy Trinity over the two days. 
For more information and to view 
the full schedule, please visit 
https://waterfordlismore.ie/relics-
of-st-bernadette-to-visit-diocese/. 

HARRY CLARKE WINDOW TALK 
On Sunday, September 22nd, from 
2:00 pm to 3:00 pm at SS Michael & 
John's Church, Cloughjordan, Co. 
Tipperary, Dr. Róisín Kennedy, 
Lecturer in the School of Art History 
and Cultural Policy at UCD, will 
present a talk on the renowned 
Harry Clarke stained glass window. 
This free event offers a unique 
opportunity to explore the artistry 
and significance of one of Ireland's 
most celebrated stained glass 
artists. For more information and to 
book tickets, visit: 
https://www.eventbrite.ie. 

CUPPA AGUS COMHRÁ 
A chance to chat “as gaeilge”. 
Starting on Thursday 26th 
September in Benildus Parish Centre 
from 11 am to 12 noon and will run 
weekly, facilitated by Angeline. 
Whether you are "líofa" or would 
just like to practise your "cúpla 
focal" beidh fáilte romhat.  Please 
contact the parish office to book at 
051-348077 or by email: 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO ROME 
The parish, in collaboration with 
Myriam Tours, has organised a 
pilgrimage to Rome from November 
21st to 26th. The pilgrimage will be 
led by Fr. Liam Power. The cost per 
person sharing a double/twin room 
is €995. To book your spot, you can 
contact Kieran and Laura Troy 
at 057-9355050 or via email 
at info@myriam.ie. Additional 
details about the pilgrimage and the 
full itinerary are available at the 
entrance of both churches, on the 
parish’s website, and on our 
Facebook page. 

BOOKING MASS INTENTIONS 
All intentions must be made through 
the Parish Office only, either in 
person or by telephone at 051-
348077 or by email to 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 


